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New PhD program and program
leaders: In 2025, a new PhD program in
Primary Healthcare headed by Professor
Janus Laust Thomsen will be launched.
Associate Professor Peter Brgnnum
Nielsen is heading the Epidemiology and
Biostatistics Program.

PhD day: The PhD day will take place on
August 27 from 12.00 to 16.00. You will
all get a direct invitation from AAU PhD
and SUND event. Expect an exciting
program with a special emphasis on
Research and Innovation.

PhD career course: The PhD career
course on August 20 will have
presentations from several alumni with
various career paths to get inspired and
reflect about your career path.

Science communication: We will have
another workshop on science
communication.

Named person: The Faculty of Medicine has
appointed Professor Ulrik Baandrup as Named
Person. He is independent and works to ensure
responsible conduct of research and to consult
on data ownership. SUND employees and
students can contact Ulrik Baandrup with
questions relating to these issues. More to come
at the AAU SUND homepage

Mentor program: We will launch the 2nd round
of our mentor program here in 2025 - this
provides you as a PhD student with the
opportunity to get a PhD alumni as a mentor to
support you during your PhD studies. Read more
at the AAU PhD career hub

Best wishes from Prof P Madeleine, Director of
the PhD study, Doctoral School in Medicine,
Biomedical Science and Technology, Faculty of
Medicine, Aalborg University.

NORDOC /ORPHEUS

The Doctoral School will award travel
grants to both the Orpheus and Nordoc
conference for 2025.

Keep an eye out for information in your
inbox. el
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https://www.kif.unizg.hr/conference.orpheus2025
https://www.phd.aau.dk/health?page=1
https://www.phd.aau.dk/phd-career-hub/phd-mentor-program
https://www.phd.aau.dk/phd-career-hub/phd-mentor-program

